
BR IFIC 3005 – NEWS 

Update of e-Submission system - introduction of the new status “Published in BR IFIC” 
 
The Radiocommunication Bureau is pleased to announce that the new status “Published in BR IFIC” has 
been introduced on the ITU web interface “e-Submission of satellite network filings”. 

When a notice is published in a special section or Part I-S in accordance with the Radio Regulations on a 
BR IFIC (Space Services), the status of the notice on e-Submission will change from “Published As-
Received” to “Published in BR IFIC”.  

Please note that once a notice is published in a BR IFIC (Space Services), the information concerning that 
notice, including characteristics of the network and the findings should be consulted in the respective 
SRSxxxx.mdb,IFICxxxx.mdb, SPS_ALL_IFICxxx.mdb and 30B_xxxx.mdb available on that BR IFIC. Hence, 
the information in the “As Received” website will be removed when the notice will be published in the 
BR IFIC. 

This new status is applicable to all notice types in e-Submissionswith the exception of SpaceCom 
comments. 

All notices submitted via e-Submission and already published in BR IFIC (Space Services) to date have 
been changed to this new status of “Published in BR IFIC”. 

Further information on this new feature can be found on the following website: 
https://www.itu.int/en/ITU-R/space/e-submission 

To report any issue or to send an inquiry, please contact spacehelp@itu.int. 
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